## Kyle Dodson

502 North Streer• Burlington, VT 05401• Phone: 802-598-8405 E-Mail: kdodson@champlain.edu

March 7.2013

Scott Schrader,
Assistant Chief Administrative Officer - Admin & Operations
Clerk & Treasurer's Office
<a href="mailto:sschrader@burlingtonvt.gov">sschrader@burlingtonvt.gov</a>
865-7140

RECEIVED

2013 MAR - 7 P 2: 50

BURLINGTON CLERK
IREASURER'S OFFICE

## Dear Scott:

As you are aware, I recently ran as a write-in candidate for the position of school board commissioner in Ward 1. My opponent was Keith Pillsbury. The current vote tally is 257 in favor of Keith and 253 in my favor. Due to the very small margin of 4 votes, I would like to request a recount to rule out any possible inaccuracies. Thank you in advance for your assistance with this request. If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely.

Kyle Dodson